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URGENT SAFETY RECALL NOTICE

Your 2020 DODGE CHARGER POLICE RWD is under recall for Rear Visibility Default
View.

To schedule your recall repair contact your dealership or the FCA
US Recall Team  at 1-800-853-1403..

 

 

Recall notice issued to:

Vehicle information: 
VIN 

2020 DODGE CHARGER POLICE RWD
Recall information: W62/NHTSA 20V-512 

 

 

Visit recalls.mopar.com for more information or call the FCA US Recall Team at
1-800-853-1403.

Details of the Recall
The Body Control Module (BCM) software on your vehicle may not meet FMVSS No. 111 which
requires that the rear visibility system default to the rearview image being visible, at the beginning
of each backing event, regardless of any modifications to the field of view that the driver had
previously selected. Suspect vehicles are equipped with a "stealth mode" that disables the rearview
image when selected and the system does not default to displaying the rearview image at the
beginning of the next backing event after being engaged. The vehicle operator will notice that the
rearview image is not displayed if attempting to reference the image while backing. If this warning
is not heeded, backing without verifying it is safe to do so, could lead to an increased risk of injury
to people outside the vehicle.

 
   
 

 

How do I schedule my FREE repair?

♦     Simply contact your Chrysler, Jeep®, Dodge or RAM dealer right away to schedule a service
appointment.

We apologize for any inconvenience, but are sincerely concerned about your safety. Thank you
for your attention to this important matter.
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